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Traffic Alert - Central Valley Greenway Detour Opens 
May 14, 2021 

 

 

When – As early as Monday, May 17, 2021 until Fall 2025 
 
• The Central Valley Greenway (CVG) multi-purpose path is being detoured to ensure the safety of 

the pedestrians and cyclists who use this route during construction of the Broadway Subway 
Project.  

• At Great Northern Way, access from existing the CVG to the CVG branches near Emily Carr 
University and Thornton St. will be closed. 

• The detour extends the CGV along the north side of East 2nd Ave., west of Brunswick St. and 
connects to E 1st. Ave via Scotia St.  

• Drivers are asked to use extra caution when turning onto Scotia St. from East 2nd Ave. and East 1st 
Ave., as they will now be sharing the road with cyclists. 

• Cyclists will be separated from vehicle traffic by concrete barriers. 
• Cyclists are asked to use the new detour route, as Thornton St. is closed to both cycle and vehicle 

traffic. 
• Full public notice can be found here. 
• For questions call the 24/7 public information phone line at 1-844-815-6114  
• To receive notifications on traffic and construction activities, sign-up at 

www.broadwaysubway.ca/contact/newsletters   
 
Kind regards, The Broadway Subway Project Team  
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